
 

 

 

 
 

 

Public Notice  
For Applicants with Pending Applications in the Faculty 

Department.  
 
The Pakistan Medical & Dental Council (PM&DC) hereby 

informs all applicants with pending applications in the faculty 

department. The applications are currently pending due to 

some unresolved objections. Applicants however multiple times 

were informed via portal to rectify these objections. Despite, a 

significant number of applications are still in objections, 

indicating a lack of interest from the applicants.  

As a result, pendency continues to rise, creating unnecessary 

administrative burdens for the department. To streamline the 

process and to avoid further backlog, all such applicants are 

granted a final opportunity of seven (7) days from this notice to 

clear the outstanding objections through the PM&DC online 

portal.  

Failure to comply within the specific time will result in the 

automatic removal of the applications pending since 31-12-

2023, with no further correspondence or consideration.  

For further correspondence, please contact the faculty 

department via E-mail at: faculty@pmdc.pk or by Phone at 051-

9190000 Ext: 210.    

 

  

 

  

 

Head of Faculty Department   

Pakistan Medical & Dental Council  

G-10/4, Mauve Area,  

Islamabad.  

Ph: 051-9190000 Ext. 210 
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